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Question 

 

 

“Will the Chief Minister provide an update on the appointment of a new Chief Executive Officer for the 

Government?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

The recruitment process for the Chief Executive Officer was suspended because of the Vote of No 

Confidence. Discussions are taking place with the Interim Chief Executive Officer to establish if there are 

opportunities for the arrangements to continue either short or longer term. This will provide a period of 

stability and continuity, supporting a focus on performance and delivery for Islanders. 

 

I will provide a further update to the Assembly.  

 


